
"Officers voted to send Coach Nan Fontenot to the ASCA Clinic in August 2012 (2011) for $1000
and expenses. Doug Holmes and Pat Arnold were selected as alternate delegates to USMS
National Convention in Jacksonville Florida September 14-17 if either Rob Cambias or Chris
Frederic cannot attend as planned.
Pat Morgan will be doing the next few newsletters for Ann Walton. You can send articles to
her at morganink@cox.net. We need articles on LCM meets at UNO and Auburn (Chris?), Sr.
Olympics Nationals (Bill or Pat?), registration results for 2012 (2011)(Doug Kopp), SMS awards
(Vicki Buccino), the importance of paying $40 USMS dues so workout groups are insured in
pool and driving to pool or meets (a coach?). With help of the registrar Pat will mail and email
the next newsletter to SMS members and coaches with upcoming meet invitations.
Upcoming meets are Crawfish Aquatics Pentathlon in BR (Lafayette) August 20, 2012 (2011). 
"


